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We strongly oppose the suggestion that this site should be included in the Land 
Allocations document.

1. The site is elevated and any development will be on the skyline. It will 
dominate the surrounding areas and affect the privacy of nearby residents.

2. Traffic along Fairbank and through to the town centre is already very heavy 
and the construction of further residences on the proposed site will make 
traffic congestion even worse.  Walking past the Church and the narrow corner by
the bottom of Michelgate is already dangerous, especially for the elderly 
residents of the three nursing/residential homes on Fairbank.

We feel that there are more suitable sites for development such as RN331#.

Paul and Ankharet Cass,
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